







































YEAR 6 DINNER 2017

Last night was our inaugural Year 6 dinner held at the College and it was an wonderful success

The night started in MRK which was transformed to a formal dining area with beautiful decorations, centrepieces and a very grown up feel. The children were all beautifully dressed and had a great time in the photo booth with their friends and family. The staff of MRK prepared a delicious diner which was served by the teachers followed by ice cream topped with a selection from the lolly bar. This was followed by dancing, presentations of certificates, wonderful speeches from **Nicola Mansour** and **Joshua Cook** and finally dancing with the parents. It was a great sight seeing the Auditorium full of all ages dancing to the Nutbush and the Macerena, I think there was some competitions going on between the families!

The highlight for me was the excitement of the children and seeing them have so much fun. Some of their dance moves were very smooth! I would like to say a very big thank you to Mrs Hutchens, the Class Parents: Mrs Ould; Mrs Lopez; Mrs Lousada and Mrs Currao, the MRK team, the staff, especially Mr Clisdell and of course the children. Their manners, behaviour and sense of fun is a credit to their families and also the teaching team.